
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
DATE:  March 8, 2019 
 

CONTACT PERSON:  Kyle Rupert, DIRECTOR 
 

SUBJECT: Matt Beilis – The Soul of Pop Concert Postponed 
 
Due to illness, the Matt Beilis concert originally scheduled for tonight (Friday, March 8th at 7:30 PM) has 

been postponed until Saturday, March 23rd at 7:30 PM.  

 

Tickets already purchased will still be honored.  

 

Those who would like to return their tickets for a refund should call the Jasper Arts Center at             

812-482-3070 by Wednesday, March 13th. 

 

 

Jasper Community Arts is a department of the City of Jasper.  Additional support is provided by Friends 

of the Arts, Inc., Dubois County Tourism, the Indiana Arts Commission, and the National Endowment 

for the Arts with special thanks to the Community Foundation Alliance. 

Jasper Community Arts 
951 College Avenue 
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www.jasperarts.org 

E-mail:  krupert@jasperindiana.gov  
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